
Dear State Legislators,

Please support HB 2543 to help strengthen our gun violence prevention laws to finally close this dangerous loophole.
My 14 year old has grown up fearing gun violence at school, and practicing intruder drills while her government leaders did nothing 
and while I worried constantly if today would be “our turn.” It is long past time we protect our children and others from gun violence.
I urge you to support this bill.

Thank you.


